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DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
E DUCATIONAL PROG R AMMES 

Bruce Fraser, Ph.D., 
Principal, 
Selkirk College, 
Box 1200, 

535 Y A TES STREET 

VICTO RIA, DRITISH CO L UMBIA 

VBW 2Z6 

CASTELGAR, British Columbia, 
VlN 3Jl 

Dear Bruce: 

Ma re h 11 , 1 97 5. 

' , ' 

Many thanks for your letter of March 5, 1975, respecting 
John Barton's proposal r Needless to say, your strong endorsation 
of the proposed mobile project is very much appreciated and as a 
result, my office will make positive recommendations to the Minister 
of Education. 

It will be appreciated if Dave Anstey can follow through 
along with your interest and assistance. The text of his report 
supported by your letter of endorsement for the project will form 
the basis for my recommendations. 

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation. I personally 
look forward to seeing you in the near future. 

HEJ/mp 
C . _J/, 

?· 

Co rdially, 

1];,{ ('~~- ! . ..J,-1 / ) 
Henry E. J.u tesen, Superintendent, 
Post Secon ary Education (Programs). 


